
Statement of Nondiscrimination: PEEHIP complies with applicable Federal civil rights laws and does not 
discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, or sex.  

Multi-Language Interpreter Services: Spanish: ATENCIÓN: si habla español, tiene a su disposición servicios 
gratuitos de asistencia lingüística. Llame al 1.877.517.0020 Chinese: 注意：如果您使用繁體中文，您可以免費獲

得語言援助服務。請致電1.877.517.0020 

Phone: 334.517.7000 or 877.517.0020 Mailing Address: P.O. Box 302150 Montgomery, AL 36130-2150 
Website: www.rsa-al.gov Office Location: 201 South Union Street Montgomery, AL 

 

 

 
September 19, 2017 

Flex Open Enrollment Deadline 
Flexible Spending Accounts deadline is September 30 for both paper and online Open Enrollment for Flex 
plans. Sign up today for your savings to start October 1. Note: The regular PEEHIP Open Enrollment period 
for all coverage elections other than Flex ended on September 10, 2017, for online changes and August 31, 
2017, for paper forms. No coverage elections or changes are permitted after this deadline without a 
Qualifying Life Event.  

 
Team Up for Health: Wellness Program Deadline Has Passed 

Members and spouses covered on PEEHIP’s Blue Cross Blue Shield (Group 14000) Hospital Medical Plan: 
August 31 was the deadline to complete all required activities for the PEEHIP Team Up for Health Wellness 
Program. If you or your covered spouse were required to participate and did not complete all activities, you 
will incur the $50 wellness premium this October. 
 
However, it is still not too late to earn your waiver of the $50 monthly wellness premium for the 
remainder of the upcoming plan year. Even though the deadline has passed, you can earn a prospective 
waiver of the wellness premium by completing your activities. Per PEEHIP policy, your waiver would begin 
on the 1st day of the 2nd month after you reach 100% complete. Do not delay earning your waiver any 
longer; click here today! Then click on “My Required Activities” to see what activities you have remaining. 

 
Flu season is fast approaching! Protect yourself by getting vaccinated. 

Getting a flu shot is easy and convenient and is available at the options below: 
• Your doctor’s office or local pharmacy 
• The Alabama Department of Public Health (ADPH): To see a listing of available and upcoming flu 

shot clinics offered by ADPH, please visit here.  
There is no additional cost or copay for any of the flu shot options above. Please remember to bring your 
PEEHIP ID card to whichever location you choose for your vaccine. For more information on the flu season 
and tips for avoiding the flu, visit the September PEEHIP Advisor.  

http://www.rsa-al.gov/
https://mso.rsa-al.gov/
http://www.myactivehealth.com/peehip
https://dph1.adph.state.al.us/PublicCal/
http://www.rsa-al.gov/uploads/files/PEEHIP_Advisor_Sept_17_web.pdf

	Team Up for Health: Wellness Program Deadline Has Passed

